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Welcome to the 10
th
 edition of Write On.  
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Apology 

I regret that there has been such a long delay 

between the pervious issue and this one. I was 

out of the country for 12 months and arrived 

back a few weeks ago. I very much want to get 

back in touch and see some more of your 

writing. 

New Book 

Included with is 

newsletter is a 

complimentary copy 

of our newest book, 

Onesimus – 

Transformed: A 

story from 2000 

years ago in another 

land, yet it reads 

like a story of today 

that we can all relate to.  

I would love to hear back from you what you 

think of it.  

Exporter - eBooks 

The term “eBooks” refers to books that are 

distributed in electronic form rather than 

printed on paper. These books are purchased 

and downloaded from the internet. They can 

be read on smart phones, tablets, eBook 

readers, and computers. The directors of CBM 

agreed to have some of CBM’s books 

converted to this format and distributed 

worldwide.  

Currently one CBM book is available this 

way, Josiah – Chain Breaker. The next book, 

Groping for God, will be available in the next 

days or weeks. Other books are being 

prepared, including Living Your Dreams and 

Onesimus – Transformed. They are being 

distributed through the major worldwide 

retailers of eBooks: Apple, Amazon, Nook, 

Kobo and others. Do you realize that PNG has 

now become an exporter of copyrighted, 

homegrown, intellectual property?    PTL! 

The Next New Book 

We are preparing to send our next PNG 

authored book to the printers. It is a second 

book by Leslie Mamu. The title is Human 

Resource, Our Great Wealth. It is a great 

book that will bring tears of joy and feelings of 

pride to all Papua New Guineans. We are a 

great nation, by the grace and goodness of 

God. Our diversity of people groups, cultures, 

customs celebrations and languages makes us 

unique in all the world. Rather than finding 

fault and placing blame we should step back 

and see to great things God is done in the 

Independent State of Papua New Guinea. 

Contacts 

I began a website a while ago dealing with 

writing. And I have posted all the issues there 

of Write On. The web-address is: 

www.creativebiblicalwriting.blogspot.com or 

you can Google Creative Biblical Writing 

and be led there. 

We also have a page on Facebook. Search for 

Christian Books Melanesia and press “like” 

on the page and you will receive any updates. 

Look Ahead 

I am still getting my bearings from arriving 

back here, but I have been asked to continue 

with writer’s workshops and any other means 

of encouraging the writing of more books. 

Please pray for me and pass on any 

suggestions. I love to be involved with you in 

these things. 

 

Thank you and God bless. 

 

Reggie Howard         Digicel:  7133 0387 
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